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One of First Care’s former board directors could never 
understand why everyone didn’t support us.  “We’re saving 
babies,” he would say, “and there is nothing wrong with that!” 

I have learned over the past two decades of pregnancy center 
ministry that there is only one group of people who actively 
support the work of First Care and other similar organizations. 
Those are the passionately pro-life.

They are the ones who start organizations like First Care. They 
volunteer. They serve on our board. They show up to Walk for 
Life. They represent First Care in their churches. They preach 
sermons on abortion. They look for ways to help single 
mothers. They show love and mercy to pregnant women in 
their hour of deepest need. If you are reading this, there is a 
excellent chance that this describes you!

(continued on reverse) 

From our Executive Director

First Care empowers women facing crisis pregnancies to choose life for their 
unborn children, while sharing the love and good news of Jesus Christ.

Building Update

Our building project 
has been granted 

final site plan 
approval.

This allows us to 
apply for our 

building permit!

 Our goal is to open 
by December 2024.
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I want you to know how grateful we are for you, and I also 
want you to know that First Care is more effective in 
saving babies from abortion than ever before! We are on 
track this year to save more lives than last year, and more 
women have already accepted Jesus as their Lord and 
Savior than all of last year.

I have to agree with our former board director: 
You are saving babies, and there is nothing wrong with that!

                                  Blessed to work alongside you,

                                  Beau Heyman

P.S. Scan the QR code to make a lifesaving gift!

“I thank God everyday 
for Enzo and the choice 

that I made for life!”

Do you remember Isabella? 
She was studying at FAU 
when she got pregnant. 

You were instrumental in her 
decision to choose life for 
her unborn son, Enzo.

We are happy to report that 
after taking a semester off, 
Isabella went back to school 
and achieved her childhood 
dream of becoming an 
architect! 

Walk for Life

Our 40th Annual 
Walk for Life was 
this month, and it 

was a huge success!

500 people, walked, 
jogged, and sprinted 

for life!

Thank you for 
helping us exceed 

our fundraising goal 
of $150,000!

We hope to see you 
there next year!

First Care Women’s Clinic • PO BOX 15198 • West Palm Beach, FL 33416 • firstcareforlife.com

FIRST CARE WOMEN’S CLINIC NEWSLETTER - FALL 2023


